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To: Public Service Commission 

 
From: Division of Public Utilities 

   Philip Powlick, Director 
   Energy Section 
   Marlin H. Barrow, Technical Consultant 
   Artie Powell, Manager 
 

Date: June 8, 2010 
 
Subject: Action Request in Docket 10-031-T01, Mt Wheeler Power Co. Inc. 

 
 

ISSUE: 
 

On May 14, 2010, Mt. Wheeler Power Co. Inc (Mt. Wheeler) submitted to the Utah 
Public Service Commission (PSC) for acknowledgement, a revised Net Metering 
Rate Schedule (Rate Code NM).        

 
RECOMMEND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT: 

 
The Division recommends the PSC acknowledge Mt. Wheeler’s revised Net Metering 
Rate Schedule (Rate Code NM) with an effective date of May 11, 2010. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
Pursuant to Utah Code 54-7-12-(6) and in compliance with Utah Code 54-15-103-
106, Mt. Wheeler’s management has filed with the PSC, a revised Net Metering Rate 
Schedule.   
 
This revision reduces the customer charge from $38.50 per metered service per month 
to $8.00 per metered service per month for Residential (Rate Code R) and Electrical 
Heat Service (Rate Code H2) and $10.00 per metered service per month for General 
Service.   
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After review of the tariff, the Division recommends the PSC acknowledge Mt. 
Wheeler’s revised Net Metering Rate Schedule as filed with an effective date of May 
11, 2010.              
 

 
 
 
 

Cc:  Randy Ewell, General Manager, Mt. Wheeler Power Co.  
Rea Peterson, DPU 
Mike Peterson, Director, Utah REA 
Michele Beck, OCS 
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